
http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=27135 

New Stalder Gallery Exhibit to Open September 6
(KTNC) - A new exhibit will open at the Stalder Gallery in Falls City early next month.  The exhibit
titled “Elusive matter,” featuring the prints and artist books of Karen Kunc, opens with a gallery talk
on Friday, September 6 and a workshop on September 7.
 The Richardson County Arts and Humanities Council is sponsoring both events.  The gallery talk
will begin at 7:00 p.m. on September 6, with the doors to the Library opening at 6:00 p.m.
Participants at the monoprint workshop will generate cut stencil designs and use those in
combination with commercial craft stencils, relief plates of textures and designs, and prepared wood
blocks.  The workshop, for adults only, costs $20 and is limited to the first ten people to register. 
Call Gallery Curator Christina Wertenberger at 402-245-6034 to register.
Karen Kunc has been a Professor of Art at the University of Nebraska at Lincoln since 1983.  She
has received several awards, including Fulbright Scholar awards to Finland and Bangladesh, two
fellowships from the National Endowment for the Arts, and a Nebraska Arts Council fellowship. 
She has lectured as a visiting artist at more than 200 institutions.
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